
 

Notice to Students: Social Security Contribution Levy 
will be added to All Payments done from 1st October 
onwards 

Dear Students, 
 

As per the new tax introduced by the government effective from 1st October 2022, all the 
payments made to SLIIT Academy will be charged with 2.5% social security contribution 
levy fromthe above-mentioned date. 

 
 

 
SLIIT Academy Student Affairs Division 
5th October 2022 


